
 

 

 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information request 
 
Date request received: 04 November 2015 
Date of response: 25 November 2015 
LSB reference: 20151104-01 
 
Request: 
 
Has the Legal Ombudsman submitted its grant Thornton report to you yet? 
 
Response: 
 
Thank you for your email enquiring whether the Legal Ombudsman has shared with the LSB, 
the report of the governance review conducted by Grant Thornton. Your enquiry has been 
considered in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I can confirm that the LSB has not received the Grant Thornton report. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response to your request for information, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review or to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 
Complaints procedure: 
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_info
rmation/index.htm. 
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